
Health Precautions for Urgent Care Visits 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

As we prioritize your health and safety, we would like to remind you of the following 

precautions for your upcoming urgent care visit: 

• Please wear a mask before entering the facility. 

• Sanitize your hands upon arrival and throughout your visit. 

• Maintain a minimum distance of 6 feet from other patients and staff. 

• If you have any symptoms such as cough, fever, or difficulty breathing, please inform our 

staff immediately. 

• Limit the number of accompanying individuals to one, if necessary. 

Your cooperation is essential in helping us provide a safe environment for all patients and staff. 

Thank you for understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Healthcare Facility Name] 

[Contact Information] 


